WESTERN HIGH SCHOOL DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday, December 03, 2013

NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS:

PantherTech will meet Wed Dec 4 at 5 pm.

Sending this as a reminder that the library is closed to traffic anytime it is being used for ECA testing. Please do not send students down to get paper, books, use the computer, etc.

This includes the time set aside for the ECA "Practice" tests.

We will have a cart outside the library for any returned materials.

Thank you ahead of time for allowing ECA testers the opportunity to take the test uninterrupted.

RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Mayor's Executive Youth Council voted to move our meeting scheduled for today to Wednesday, Dec. 11th at KHS at 7:30 pm. We will have a brief business meeting and then spend the remainder of our time having a Christmas party. Everyone should bring a favorite snack and a "White Elephant" gift if they desire.

The Orange Leaf fundraiser has been rescheduled for this Tuesday, Dec 3rd from noon to closing. Support Western Swim Boosters and also support Orange Leaf as they lost power for several days resulting in total loss of their yogurt due to the tornadoes. They are back in business with a fresh supply of yogurt. Both the Men's and Women's swim teams plan to meet at Orange Leaf after the Harrison Swim Meet this Tuesday, Dec. 3.

Grey T-shirt Club shirts are in. Stop by Mr. Vester's room 221 to receive your shirt.

Spanish Club will meet after school in Room 234 on **Tuesday, Dec. 3** for a short singing practice to prepare for our caroling activity on December 10.

The Western High School Bowling teams will have a match on Monday. Bowlers should arrive at Kokomo Sport Bowl at 4:00.

NHS: Santa has a very busy job of distributing toys to all the good children in the world, so for our fundraising activity we are going to help him out by sending some letters to children. Santa's Workshop (Mrs. Smith's Room 203) will be open after school on Wednesday, December 4th. Bring your creative ideas and Christmas spirit!

ATTENTION: Environmental Club will be collecting old, broken, and unused cell phones at all home basketball games this season. Cell phones are toxic and should never be thrown in the trash. So, bring in all you old phones and drop them off

in the marked boxes at the ticket tables starting next week. Tell your parents, friends, and community members and let's help make Kokomo a little better.

You can also bring any phones to school and give them to your **SRT** teacher, or bring them to **Mr. Morelock's** room for recycling. Thanks.

LUNCH:

Tuesday - Taco Salad or Beef or Chicken Tacos, Grilled Chicken Sandwich or Tenderloin Wednesday - Pizza, Spicy or Breaded Chicken Sandwich
Thursday - Chicken & Noodles, Philly Cheese Steak or Turkey Flatbread
Friday - Sweet Chili Chicken Poppers, Fish Sandwich

SUBSTITUTES: Sundheimer – Auth Chapin – Moran Swise – Deeter

FACULTY

SURPRISE!!!!!!!! They were able to come back one more time before Christmas!

Instead of fighting that mall crowd, come and see the selection of gifts and books we have in the Faculty Lunch/Mail Room at discounted rates from Books Are Fun. All items are UNDER \$20.00!

Books Are Fun has a wonderful Christmas display that includes these gift ideas: Peace, Joy & Love Throw \$9.00, Taste of Home Everyday Homemade \$7.00, Adjustable Lantern \$15.00, Deluxe Loom Bands Kit \$8.00, Lumps the Coal Dice Game \$6.00, Trunk Organizer \$11.00, ESPN Desktop Basketball \$11.00 and much MORE!

If you'd like to order something, please fill out the form provided on the table and have the form and your money (checks made payable to Books Are Fun) to Jill in the media center, no later than NOON, Monday, Dec. 9.

If I do not have your form and money, I will not be able to place your order.